
Grapevine	Editorial	–	The	Spring,	July	2022

The	Summer	seems	to	be	flying	away,	especially	as	we	are	now	looking	at	dates	that	appear	in	
the	Autumn	term	but	we	continue	to	be	as	busy	as	ever	here	at	The	Spring.


PAST

Thank	you	to	everyone	who	attended	our	first	ever	Spring	Bistro	Evening	on	Saturday	16th	July	and	to	
our	musicians	Mark	Taylor	and	Ali	Bullivent	whose	performance	gave	it	that	Bistro	atmosphere,	your	
generous	donations	helped	us	raise	£500	for	Yorkshire	Cancer	Research.


PRESENT

We	are	still	on	the	look	out	for	any	eager	Volunteers	out	there	who	may	be	able	to	spare	us	a	few	
hours	a	week	in	the	Spring	Café 	on	


Tuesdays,	–	10-2	,	Wednesdays	10-2	and	12	-4,	and	Fridays	2-4pm 
–	helping	us	wash	up,	dry	up	and	keep	the	kitchen	moving	!!


If	you,	or	you	know	someone,	who	may	be	interested	please	do	get	in	touch	with	me	at	The	Spring.	


 
FUTURE				--------	Dates	for	your	Diary---------------


Wednesday	10th	August	–	Portabello	Gala	Day


Calling	all	Bakers	-	 
we	need	you	– 
	St	Helens	will	once	again	be	hosting	The	Prayer	Café 	at	
the	Gala	and	we	need	lots	of	cake	(tray	bakes,	buns,	stuff	
that’s	easy	to	cut	up	really	!!)to	offer	people	–	 

 
The	Spring	will	be	the	donation	point	on	 
Tuesday	9th	August	or	the	actual	café	in	 
Manygates	Park	on	the	Wednesday	10th	
August	between	9	–	11am




Sunday	21st	August	,	from	3pm-5pm	– 
	Charity	Afternoon	Tea	@	The	Spring	

We	will	be	hosting	an	Afternoon	Tea	to	help	raise	funds	to	send	a	team	
from	Kaiju	Martial	Arts	(Team	KMA)	to	represent	England	at	the	
World	Kickboxing	Championships	due	to	be	held	in	Killarney,	Ireland	
in	October	2022.


So	why	not	treat	yourself,	or	a	friend	or	get	a	group	of	friends	together	
and	come	an	enjoy	a	Full	Afternoon	Tea	at	The	Spring	.	 
Teas	will	be	charged	at	£15.00,	with	£10	going	to	Team	KMA	–	should	
you	wish	to	celebrate	the	occasion	then	you	are	welcome	to	bring	your	own	Wine	or	Prosecco	and	we	
can	provide	you	with	the	glassware.


We	are	also	able	to	offer	the	Teas	as	a	Gift	Box	to	take	away	and	enjoy	at	home	!!


Tickets	are	available	to	buy	now	at	The	Spring	Café	Counter		


Thursday	26th	August	–	The	Spring	will	be	closing	for	a	short	break	
before	re-opening	on	Tuesday	6th	September	


Saturday	10th	September	–	The	Spring’s	25th	Birthday	Party		  

The	Spring	celebrates	25	years	of	being	the	
“Smile	on	the	face	of	the	Church”	and	to	
honour	the	occasion	we	will	be	hosting	a	
community	Tea	Party		-	we	very	much	hope	
that	you	will	able	to	join	us	in	the	
celebrations	and	would	ask	for	your	prayers	
as	we	start	to	plan	the	day	and	honour	what	
the	Lord	has	given	us	at	the	heart	of	our	
Community.	We	do	know	that	the	event	will										
be	open	to	all	and	at	no	cost.


A	photo	from	our	20th	Birthday	Party	in	2017,	sadly, 
some	folk	no	longer	with	us,	but	remembered	always	and	missed	greatly


Friday	23rd	September	–	Worlds	Biggest	Coffee	Morning	for	
Macmillan	–	once	again	we	will	be	holding	our	
annual	Cake	Sale	outside	the	Spring	to	raise	funds	for	
Macmillan	Cancer	Care	-	please	help	us	raise	as	much	as	we	
can	by	baking	and	or	buying	CAKE	–	what’s	not	to	
love	!!!	 
……..after	all	a	well	balanced	diet	is	cake	in	one	hand	
and	a	cuppa	in	the	other





